Block Captains Needed

Being a Block Captain is a very easy way to help out in our community
and your neighborhood. Your HOA is looking for folks to volunteer for
this important, but easy job. Your “block™ would consist of the streets
on your cul-de-sac, or, a group of about 20 houses on your section of
East or West Caribbean. Duties are actually pretty simple: let your
HOA know if anything happens on your block that we should be aware
of; greet new residents and pass their contact info on to us (so we can
deliver a welcome package); occasionally (very occasionally) pass out
iImportant information to folks on your block.

Block captains will give us a powerful way to, if the need arises, get
Important information to everyone in the park as quickly as possible.

Please volunteer.

It’s an easy way to provide a needed service and help your friends
and neighbors in Golf Village.

Call or email Bill Neal
860-982-1238
bill.neal4d5@gmail.com



